 

-----Original Message-----
From: Rauert, Caren [mailto:caren.rauert@uba.de] 
Sent: 16 May 2008 16:07
To: SSC
Cc: Richter Dr., Steffi; Reiner.Arndt@bmu.bund.de; Monika.Luxem-Fritsch@bmu.bund.de
Subject: German comments to the Stockholm Convention's POPs Review Committee on the draft documents of RME and Risk Profile for chemicals proposed for listing in Annex A, B, or C of the Convention

Dear Madam/Sir,

 

Please permit me to mail my comments on the remaining substances (Octa-BDE,a- and b-HCH) on Monday as I was unable to finish them today.

 

PeCB: No comment necessary, all aspects have been adequately addressed

 

SCCPs: 

The persistance section in the revised draft has not been changed, more detailed information was not included. Although this might of course improve the quality of the persistance section, all necessary information for making a decision is included. In our opinion, this section permits a sound judgement on the persistance of SCCPs.  

Some valuable information has been amended in different sections, but no substantial changes have been made. 

Nonetheless, our opinion is that the risk profile contains all the relevant information necessary.

 

Yours sincerely

Caren Rauert
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